
 
 

      Heads Up: Water Main Break Thursday October 17th       
 

Our crews are currently working to isolate a water main break on Pearl 
Street near Reynolds Avenue and just West of the bus lane at the Middle 

School. 
 

Once we locate the break, saw cut the road and open up a trench, we will 
need to shut down a portion of the water line for a couple of hours to 

complete the repair. We will do our best to minimize the number of affected 
properties and restore service as quickly as possible. 

 
This break will not impact service to the Middle School, but there will be a 

temporary interruption of service for all of West Pearl Street, the North End 
of Reynolds Avenue, and the Summer Hill Development.  We are hoping to 

get the work completed before the end of the school day so as not to 
interfere with the dismissal of students, but we ask that anyone picking up 

their child later today use caution in the area.  We do not anticipate any 
impacts to buses. 

 
We are working with the school to minimize any impacts 

 
We apologize for the inconvenience and appreciate your patience. 


